
 
 
 

 

 

  

 
Request for information under the Freedom of Information Act – 2021.957 
Released – 11 October 2021 
 
Thank you for your email received 20 September 2021 requesting information regarding artwork. 
 
Please find detailed below a summary of your request, together with our response. 
 
Summary of your original request:  
This is an information request relating to artwork owned by your trust. Please provide the 
following information:  
  

 How many artworks have been purchased by the trust in 2018-19, 2019-20 and 
2020-21?  

 How many artworks are in the possession of the trust? 
 What is the estimated value of the artworks? 
 How many of the artworks are on public display? 

  
Public display includes those that can be viewed by the members of the public in trust 
buildings. It would exclude areas of trust properties that cannot readily be entered into by 
members of the public. 
  
Artwork includes, but is not limited to, paintings, photographs, sculptures and electronic 
art. 
 
The Kent Community Health NHS Foundation has not purchased any artwork for public display; 
therefore we do not hold any information pertinent to your request. 


